
 

Wreaths Across America Committee- Hamilton 

Eastern Essex Dept. of Veterans Services is looking for a few volunteers from Hamilton to join 

the committee and Represent Hamilton in order make this event a success.  

If you are intersted in joining the committee the meetings will be held either: 

 

Mondays at 5:30 pm 

Or 

Tuesdays at 10:00 am 

Location: Veteran Services Office, Ipswich Town Hall 

 (Please contact Karen Tyler at ktyler@eessexvets.com with availablity) 

 

If we are able to create a committee, the event will take place on December 14th at noon  

 

Karen Tyler at (978)356-3915 or email ktyler@eessexvets.com 

Sponsor a Hamilton Wreath: www.wreathsacrossamerica.org/mahchp 

To read more about Wreaths Across America:  www.wreathsacrossamerica.org/our-story 
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